Summary of the Coastal Community Challenge meeting on 10th February 2016

Paul Scott, Experience Enterprise Lincolnshire Ltd, officially started working in the area on 1st February and was available for advice regarding 'start up businesses' at the Coastal Centre on Tuesday mornings and the Meridale on Friday mornings.

Due to the amount of interest the East Lindsey Advice Project was attracting in the Coastal Centre on a Tuesday they were asked to submit a proposal to provide the service at the Meridale on a Friday.

It was decided to put the employment of a part time Development Worker on hold at the present time.

The Website was now up and running.

Investigations were to be carried out as to the feasibility of providing a building as a youth area.

A draft budget was put before the committee for consideration and approval at the next meeting.